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FINAL ARRANGEMENTS YEAR 6 TRIP 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Please find attached Clothing and Miscellaneous list for Colomendy.   

If you have not already done so – please complete a medical form – this is essential 

information for Kingswood - your child cannot go unless this is received by Friday 

28th February. 
 

Final arrangements:    

Children may come into school up to but no later than 10:00 a.m.  This is optional, 

some children may prefer to come in at their usual time – breakfast club will still be 

available up to 8:30 a.m. Luggage will be stored in the Blue Room. 
 

We will leave school after lunch at approximately 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday 4th March.  

Parents wishing to wave off their children should come to the school gates at 12:55. 
 

We return on Friday 6th March between 2:00 & 2:30 p.m. depending on traffic.  If 

you keep in touch with our Twitter feed you will find updates of our return time –  

 

@StFinbarsSch and @Year6stfinbars 

 

If you have any concerns or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Mrs J P Conley 

Headteacher  
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